
Newsletter 

No. 8 

Mar 2021 
St

. M
ar

y
’s

 C
at

h
o

lic
 P

ri
m

ar
y 

Sc
h

o
o

l 

Headteachers special mention to: Year 6 for their thank you letters to the community 

 

 

  

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 

be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

found on our website: http://www.st-marys-

bod.eschools.co.uk/website  
Reception had a super week with lots of creative activities and 
reinforcing our knowledge of how to create numbers.   
In Literacy we have been reading the story of "Little Red Riding 
Hood", and thinking about how we describe the characters, their 
appearance and their personality.  We have drawn story maps to 
show how the story progresses and to help us remember the story 
from start to finish.   Using Lego or Card, we created mazes for Red 
Riding Hood to navigate from her house to her Grandmother's house 
- some were very tricky indeed.  
In Numeracy we counting the items in Red Riding Hoods lunch box 
and found creative ways to make the numbers 'nine and ten', using 
items around the house or drawings to help.   
For our story, the children followed instructions to create an Origami 
Wolf - the instructions were tricky but well done for persevering.  
Thank you for all your hard work. 
Mr Perkin  

 

 

Breakfast Club  

If you require a place for Breakfast 

Club please book through 

Parentpay and select days required. 

Any queries please contact the Mrs 

Andrews in the School Office  

Year 1 have been working on writing 

instructions. 

We sequenced pictures and wrote 

instructions on how to make a jam 

sandwich. 

Then we followed the instructions to 

make our own jam sandwiches. They 

were very yummy! 

 

In Year 2, we have created collages inspired by David Hockney's painting: 

 A Bigger Splash using geometric shapes 

Year 3 creating 

Volcanoes 

Year 5 

For their topic of Sow, Grow 

and Farm, in Science, the Year 

5's have been creating an 

'allotment food web', and 

exploring the affects if one of 

the living things is removed or 

another is added! 

Year 4  

Sound and Hearing Display 

Year 6 wrote letters to 

people in our community 

thanking them for their 

help and support during 

lockdown.  They received 

some wonderful replies. 

 

Wraparound Care  

Wraparound Care will resume on 

Monday 8 March, if you require a 

place please add money to your 

Parentpay account and send a 

message via Parentpay detailing 

dates/times required 

http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website
http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website
http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website


 

Red Nose Day                            19 March 2021 
Good Friday (school closed) 2 April 2021 
Easter Holidays  5-16 April 2021 
May Bank Holiday  3 May 2021 
Spring Bank Holiday  31 May 2021 
Summer Half Term  31 May-4 June 2021 
Inset Day    7 June 2021 
Last day of Summer Term 23 July 2021 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

THE 200 MILLION MINUTES READING CHALLENGE 

In conjunction with World Book Day 2021, David Gandy 
and Achievement for All are launching an Annual Reading 

Challenge globally to attempt to read for  
     200 million minutes! 

The challenge will run from World Book Day 

(Thursday 4th March 2021) until Children’s Book 

Day (Wednesday 31st March 2021) and is open to 

readers everywhere.  

For more information click on this link 

https://200millionminutes.org 

 

School Uniform 

 

Our school uniform is now available to purchase 

through Wovina (www.wovina.com) and will no 

longer be available to purchase through school. 

 

Sweatshirts £9.20 

Polo Shirts £7.90 

Fleece £14.00 

Book bags £5.50 

PE Bags £4.20 

 

Due to the pandemic all orders are posted directly to 

your door, there are no collections from the factory. 

 

There is a delivery charge of £3.00, all orders over 

£40.00 are delivered free of charge. 

 

Wovina work on a 7/10 day delivery schedule as all 

purchases are made to order. 

 

**Please note tartan skirts, pinafores and summer 

dresses are still available to purchase through our 

School Parentpay** 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact 

the School Office 

https://200millionminutes.org/

